
6/2/22 - Villas On The Green Directory - Update 
  

  Social Committee – Chair, Darlene Price and the Social Committee Team have announced the 
format / distribution / how to obtain the latest directory. VOG BOD directory approval includes the 
following components; 

     Tenants and owners wishing to participate will be included in the final copy 

     Campbell Property Manager will generate ONE approved printed copy 

      Darlene will declare printed copy as FINAL and ready for printing 

      60 copies of the declared FINAL document shall be printed 

       
     A notice in the very near future will be placed at the pool and here on the web site announcing 

availability;       
  

60 copies of the new Villas on the Green Resident Directory Have Been Printed. 
Owners / residents may request a copy by contacting Darlene Price 

(thedoll43@aol.com) 

Remember, this master directory is not copyrighted but distribution by owners / residents for any 
other purpose / use than owner / resident convenience will be viewed as abuse of the directory. 

 


